
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19  

March 26, 2021 4:52 pm  

The safety of our residents and staff remain our top priority and we will continue with our 
protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff and all Health Care Center and 
Assisted Living Residents. Visitor protocols are evolving at this time, yet restrictions 
remain in place. If you have any questions please let us know.  
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to 
help you share encouragement with residents and our staff. Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 

 

Shout out of thanks! 
● Thank you, to Anna Mae Anderson’s family who dropped off individually 

packed gourmet popcorn for the Health Care Center 2nd floor staff! Yum!!!!!! 
 

● Thank you, to the anonymous donor that colored and used near perfect 
penmanship to create these 20 or so beautiful colorings and biblical passages, 
we received these back in December. We have been showing them and reading 
the passages on a rotation ever since during our morning prayer and update on 
Luther Manor TV. As you can imagine they are a great source of strength and 
affirmation for our residents. God bless you for these beautiful pieces! 

 

 
 

 



 

Campus Update  
● We are excited to announce the re-opening of our Courtyard dining room to 

about 30% capacity of our dining room, effective Monday, March 29th. We 
leveraged the lessons learned from when we reopened our Independent Living 
Park Terrace dining room and adjusted protocols for Assisted Living. We will 
rotate residents that dine in, based on where their apartment is located and the 
day of week, so all get a chance to socialize while breaking bread with their 
friends and neighbors. For residents who will not be in the dining room, we will 
deliver meals to them and 30 minutes later from when we serve in the dining 
room. Because we have to limit the number of people dining together it will take 
us two weeks to allow all residents to rotate through. Residents will enter the 
dining room through one door and exit from another, and will be spaced 6-8 feet 
apart. Hand sanitizer stations have been added for residents to use as they 
arrive and depart. The dining music is ready and our wonderful Dining Service 
and Resident Care Associates are ready to help guide and assist residents for a 
pleasant experience. We hope this added social interaction is as successful as it 
has been in the Terrace. We expect to tweak things as we go and will assess 
next steps toward increasing capacity in the dining room after a successful few 
weeks. 
 

Campus Happenings 
● Another step in our reopening plan was implemented this morning! A weekly 

shopping trip! Here the first six residents start their shopping journey with Paul 
our shuttle driver! Ah the simple things in life!  
 

 



 

 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 


